
From: Patricia Cain [mailto:patriciacaindpm@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 4:48 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Zoning change of PPS property adjacent to Washington High School 

  

Dear Commissioners: 

I am requesting that you deny the zoning change to the PPS property near the corner of SE 12th 
and Morrison.   

This green space must be preserved.  As Portland's density increases, these spaces will be 
invaluable maintaining livability for the neighborhood.  Buckman has absorbed much 
development in a short period of time the consequences of which have yet to be entirely 
ascertained.  However, it is clear that open space in now at a premium. 

Please, help us preserve this spot. 

Thank you, 

Patricia Cain 
1414 SE Oak Street 
Porltand, OR  97214 
 


